
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 10, 2023 
 
 
New York State Comptroller 
Binghamton, NY  
 
 
 
Regarding Town of Nichols Audit December 31,2017 to February 28,2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
     The Town of Nichols has received New York State’s Audit and we understand the concerns and 
problems outlined in the New York State report.  The Town of Nichols is taking a quick response and will 
make all the recommended corrections per New York State’s Audit.   
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Esther Woods 
Town of Nichols Supervisor  
 
 
 
 
 
 


